
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN

NUBY PEDIATRICS

AND DENTON INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

The Denton ISD Head Start Program agrees to provide the following support to the project at this site:

Nuby Pediatrics will provide the following:

End Date:Nov. 30, 2023 Nov. 30, 2024Start Date:

Date

Date

The purpose of this MOU is to define the responsibilities of Nuby Pediatrics and the Denton ISD Head 
Start Program.

Mia Price
Denton ISD Board President

• Provide services at 1208 Bent Oaks Ct.
• Complete physical exams for Denton ISD Head Start students who lack a primary care provider.
• Complete physical exams for Denton ISD Head Start students with Medicaid or $25.00.
• Services include the completion of the physical exam form including blood draw for the 

Hematocrit or hemoglobin and blood lead level.
• Share the results from Hematocrit and blood lead level tests according to the HIPPA guidelines.
• Nuby Pediatrics will exchange health information listed on the Denton ISD Head Start Consent 

for Release form.
• Any information deemed confidential and described in the MOU shall be kept confidential and 

shall not be shared unless all parties agree.

• Provide Nuby Pediatrics and Head Start parents with a Denton ISD Head Start Physical Exam 
packet.

• Provide a list of all students who will need physical exams to Nuby Pediatrics.
• Acquire information from Nuby Pediatrics regarding location and service hours and advertise by 

way of flyers, digital signage and email/phone blast.
• Ensure that parents are informed to transport and accompany their child to the clinic services.

Dr. Marquis Nuby 
1208 Bent Oaks Ct. 
Denton. TX 76210 
(940) 566-5437 
info@nubypediatrics.com


